To Whom it May Concern;

Recently we had the pleasure of being entertained by musician Kenny B at our First Annual
Oktoberfest fundraiser. This event was held at Welaka Lodge & Resort in Welaka, Florida to raise
money for our charity organization, Friends of Welaka. Friends of Welaka, Inc is a registered
501(c)3 that is devoted to bettering our community through a variety of community outreach
prorams.

Kenny B was thoroughly professional, showed up early to set up and entertained our guests with
great music. The crowd loved the sets and between sets he played traditional Oktoberfest music.
We would recommend hiring Kenny B to play at any function where a fun, energetic atmosphere is
desired. He can also take it down a notch to create a soft relaxing vibe. In other words, with his
expansive repertoire, he can create the ambience and mood you are looking for.

As president of Friends of Welaka, please don’t hesitate to call me at 386-546-9859 with any
questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Jessica Finch



